URGENT: Extension Required - Ponte Vista (CF 13-1646)

Waite, David P. <DWaite@coxcastie.com> Wed, Feb 19, 2014 at 5:13 PM
To: Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
Cc: Tanner Blackman <Tanner.Blackman@lacity.org>, Alison Becker <Alison.Becker@lacity.org>

Ms. Gin,

Thank you for your e-mail correspondence.

We understand that the Ponte Vista Project will be presented to PLUM, as scheduled, on Tuesday,
February 25, 2014. Because of Councilman Buscaino’s unavailability on February 26, 2014, the Ponte Vista
Project will be presented to the City Council on Tuesday, March 4, 2014.

Accordingly, on behalf of the Project applicant, SFI Bridgeview LLC, we hereby consent to an extension of
time to present the Ponte Vista Project to the City Council through March 5, 2014.

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance. Please contact me if you have additional questions.

Best regards,

-David

David P. Waite
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